
Republic of the Philippines 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Elliptical Road, Diliman 
1100 Quezon City

DA-CO-AS-SO20230419-00096

SPECIAL ORDER
n o . 4Series of 2023
SUBJECT : AMENDMENT TO S.O. NO. 273 SERIES OF 2023 RE: AUTHORITY

In view of the participation of the Procurement Coordinators to the "Professionalization of the DA Officials and Personnel involved in the procurement process cum Preparation of the Project Procurement Management Plan (PPMP) for Calendar Year 2024" conducted by the DA-Procurement Division on April 17-21, 2023, the participation of Ms. Melanie Y. Verde, Administrative Officer II, Food Development Center (FDC) to the Training on Government Procurement Reform Act (R.A. 9184) and its Revised IRR and Updates by the Association of Government Internal Auditors, Inc. (AGIA) is hereby rescheduled from April 17-19, 2023 to May 31 to June 02, 2023 via Zoom.She is authorized to collect a registration fee amounting to Three Thousand Seven Hundred Fifty Pesos (PHP 3,750.00) to be charged against DA-OSEC funds, subject to its availability and standard government accounting and auditing regulations.She must submit a Learning Application Plan (LAP) to the Human Resource Development Division (HRDD) five (5) days after the training course.In the event of withdrawal or non-attendance, a written explanation signed by her immediate supervisor is required.

TO ATTEND THE TRAINING ON GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT 
REFORM ACT (R.A. 9184) AND ITS REVISED IRR AND UPDATES

Done th is . day of 2023.

M asaganang JAgrikultura, M a u n la d  na Tkonom iya


